
– Please click here for the video message by Prof Michael Kidd, President of the 
World Organization of Family Doctors. –

College of Family Physicians
Singapore

Dear Friends and Colleagues

Today is World Family Doctors’ Day. On behalf of our Council and the 
patients that you care for, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your support of Family Medicine and the good work that you do as 
a family doctor. We are joined by family doctors around the world as we 

re-dedicate ourselves to our calling as Family Doctors on this special day. 
I would also like to bring to you a message of thanks and encouragement 

from Prof Michael Kidd, the President of the World Organization of Family 
Doctors. You can watch his message in the video link provided.

Thank you for being a family doctor. 
 

 
A/Prof Lee Kheng Hock

President
College of Family Physicians Singapore

http://www.globalfamilydoctor.com/News/FromthePresidentvideomessageforFamilyDoctorDay.aspx

